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From:   
Sent: 09 September 2017 22:26 
To: Planning Policy Internet 
Subject: GW&TC SPD June 2017 

As much as I appreciate that you have a duty of care for your employees you also have a duty to your council 
tax payers.  I am extremely concerned that the public toilet facilities at the ferry/bus/taxi rank are about to be 
closed with no alternative facilities benign available apart from those at the other end of the high street. I 
personally think that the council in carrying out this action is inconveniencing the majority of the law abiding 
council tax payers because of the behaviour of a minority of non-law abiding drug/alcohol abusers that should 
be dealt with in in much more forceful way.     

 I sincerely hope that within the new development plans for the Falklands Gardens/Bus Station that the 
availability of public conveniences will be given a high priority. 

Ian Brown. 

Please consider the environment before printing this email.




